
From: Brett Hildabrand
To: Phil Engelhardt
Subject: Fwd: SB 121 Testimony approval
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 3:10:38 PM
Attachments: KSRA Testimony - HB2220 - 3.9.17.docx

My apologies, Phil. After turning in the physical copies, I forgot to follow up with a digital
copy. 
Brett

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brett Hildabrand <hildabrand2010@gmail.com>
Date: March 15, 2017 at 9:59:49 AM CDT
To: statesman.day@gmail.com, travis.couturelovelady@gmail.com
Subject: SB 121 Testimony approval
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March 16, 2017







Chairman LaTurner and Members of the Senate Federal & State Affairs Committee,



The Kansas State Rifle Association would like to encourage your support of SB 121. This legislation addresses the issues of expungement and pardon in regards to an individual convicted of criminal firearm possession.  As with other areas of the law, we believe that any individual with an expunged or pardoned record is in entitled to the full restoration of their constitutional rights, including the possession and use of a firearm.  SB 121 clarifies language for the restoration of firearms rights and aligns with expungement language used elsewhere in state statute.



Thank you for your time and attention to SB 121.  The Kansas State Rifle Association hopes you will support this legislation favorably for passage.







Sincerely,

Brett Hildabrand 

Kansas State Rifle Association 
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